December 5, 1975

Mr. John Soursourian

6 Bancroft Road

Melrose, Massachusetts 02176

Dear Mr. Soursourian:

We greatly appreciate yvour renewal of your
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of
$100 for that purpose.

Our Receipt No. 22245 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Stephen Xambourian
Executive Director
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